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On Tuesday we had a cricket coach visit school and run sessions with each class. We 
practised quick reflexes, throwing and catching a ball and finally played a simple but 
fast paced cricket game. Everyone had a lot of fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Maths over the last couple of weeks we have been completing our place value 
learning with a focus on rounding numbers. We have now begun to look at column 
method for addition and will move on to subtraction next week.  
 
In English, we have finished, practised and filmed our persuasive speeches which 
were very engaging. Next week we will be writing some Northern Lights inspired 
poetry.  
 
Reminders: 

 Parents’ evening slots are now available to book. There are three different 
dates over the coming weeks.  
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Home learning:  

 Read at least five times a week 
 Mathletics – complete set activities each week 
 TTRockstars –Times tables are vital to many other parts of maths learning. It 

is therefore important that they are learnt and practised regularly. 
 Spellings – 6 of the Year 5 and 6 words to be learnt each week. Tests and 

new spellings given on Wednesdays 
 


